
From: Thomley, David E <David.Thomley@scdmv.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/27/2014 1:27:18 PM
Subject: Mccoy Motors

Katherine, I wanted to update you in regards to McCoy motors. I spoke to Mr. McCoy last
week and I believe he has a legitimate argument. I advised him that no action will be taking 
place until the end of September, that's the quickest I can get everyone to the table to 
discuss the current DMV policy. Thank you and feel free to call me anytime.

David

David Thomley
Division Chief, Dealer License & Audit Unit 
10311 Wilson Blvd 
P O Box 1498
Blythewood, SC 29016-0023
(p) 803-896-2710
(f) 803-896-2619
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